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16 July, 2015

Testimonial for Sunstar Plumbing
To whom it may concern;

We have worked with Sunstar Plumbing since 2013 and will continue to work with them well into the
future.

We're extremely satisfied with the quality of work, professionalism and commitment Sunstar
Plumbing give to us on every job. They're punctual, have great response time with very high
standards and go above and beyond to provide us with exceptional service. In addition to that,
they’ve always been able to complete works on time, with no fuss or worry.

| have no hesitation what’s so every in recommending Sunstar Plumbing.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on (07) 3171 2270.

Yours faithfully
=
Brendan Dale

Director
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